
Dental Assistants 
Recognition WeekTM

Today’s dental assistants strengthen 
the entire practice and enhance 

patient satisfaction around the world. 
Dental assistants are committed  
to professional development and 

quality dental care.

March 3–9, 2024 has been designated 
by the American Dental Assistants 
Association as the perfect time to 

acknowledge and recognize this 
versatile, multi-talented member  

of your dental team.

SHOW YOUR  
APPRECIATION!
March 3–9, 2024


